
Effective November 1, 2011, the Multiple Award Schedule (MAS) Program will no longer accept Express 
offers.  The MAS Express Pilot Program is coming to an end.  Any offers submitted before or on             
October 31, 2011 will be reviewed and have an opportunity to go through the Express evaluation process.  
GSA would like to thank the vendor community for participating in the program.  Although only a pilot, the 
MAS Express Program provided valuable insight to a wide range of MAS program areas that led to systemic 
process improvement.  The lessons learned from the program will benefit GSA, our customers, and our 
industry partners for years to come. 


